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captain james t kirk embarks on a mission that he may soon regret in this all new
original series adventure from the new york times bestselling author a beautiful
green world rich in fertile soil and temperate climate a textbook class m planet
that should be teeming with life scans show no life signs but there are refined
metals including those associated with a space faring race and a lone city but where
are all of the inhabitants captain james t kirk leads a landing party from the u s s
enterprise hoping to get some answers the away team discovers a city in ruins
covered by dust utterly bereft of life tricorder readings indicate that this is no
ancient metropolis it has been deserted only for a year and just beyond the citadel
lies what appears to be an ancient spaceport a graveyard of ships that have clearly
been sabotaged with these ruins too far from either the klingon or the romulan
empires the enterprise crew can only wonder who could have done this and could this
unnamed threat now pose an imminent danger to the federation captain james t kirk
embarks on a mission that he may soon regret in this all new original series
adventure from the new york times bestselling author a beautiful green world rich in
fertile soil and temperate climate a textbook class m planet that should be teeming
with life scans show no life signs but there are refined metals including those
associated with a space faring race and a lone city but where are all of the
inhabitants captain james t kirk leads a landing party from the u s s enterprise
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hoping to get some answers the away team discovers a city in ruins covered by dust
utterly bereft of life tricorder readings indicate that this is no ancient
metropolis it has been deserted only for a year and just beyond the citadel lies
what appears to be an ancient spaceport a graveyard of ships that have clearly been
sabotaged with these ruins too far from either the klingon or the romulan empires
the enterprise crew can only wonder who could have done this and could this unnamed
threat now pose an imminent danger to the federation discover the allengiance series
from bestselling author edie baylis a gripping gangland series perfect for fans of
kimberley chambers heather atkinson and caz finlay from start to finish fast paced
and gripping gangland fiction at its best bestselling author kerry kaya takeover
fallout vendetta payback judgement takeover daddy s girl samantha reynold hadn t
bargained on unexpectedly needing to step into her father s shoes and take over the
family casino business pampered and spoiled sam knows nothing about the rules of
this glamorous but deadly new world she has a lot to learn and even more to prove
but she won t let her family down especially when it looks like they could lose
everything to their biggest rivals the stoker family eldest son sebastian hasn t got
time to pander to pretty girl samantha as she plays at being boss rumours are
swirling around the streets of birmingham that have the power to rip the stoker
family apart and destroy everything they ve built and seb will stop at nothing to
ensure that in this takeover only one will succeed fallout with the odds stacked
against her samantha reynold is determined to prove she s tough enough to be the
boss but when a secret from the past threatens to ruin sam s reputation she suddenly
feels very alone in this dark new world there s only one man she can turn to rival
club owner sebastian stoker seb knows first hand how secrets and lies can tear a



saskia sassen and the sociology of globalization a

2023-09-15 3/36
saskia sassen and the

sociology of globalization
a

family apart he wants to protect sam at all costs but siding with her could threaten
his own position as head of the stoker family and risk accusations of betrayal with
loyalties divided and two families at war the fallout could be deadly vendetta once
bitter enemies samantha reynold and seb stoker s powerful alliance enables their
firms and casinos to go from strength to strength with the families no longer in
opposition it seems that sam and seb are untouchable but not everyone is happy with
the new power couple of the club world unbeknownst to everyone someone new wants to
see sam s perfect life ruined and they will stop at nothing to seek their revenge
even if it means destroying everything and everyone in their path with tensions high
sam and seb must put their trust in each other completely but can they trust those
closest to them or do they have a vendetta of their own payback revenge will come at
a price with his once thriving casino business now in ruins seb stoker is certain
about two things one he will rebuild bigger and better than ever and two someone
will pay for torching his club but until that day comes seb has bigger things to
worry about and a business deal that could make or break them all sam reynold knows
seb is out for revenge and she ll do anything she can to help him but sam has her
own enemies and battles to fight ones much closer to home with pressure mounting for
both of them tensions run high judgement samantha reynold and seb stoker are looking
forward to the future together with all the recent trials and tribulations from the
past seemingly over their new life together looks brighter than ever or does it
because unbeknownst to them both danger is circling marina devlin wants to destroy
her sister samantha once and for all and will stop at nothing to have her revenge
and judgement day is looming in this final encounter only one can survive friendship
and allegiance explores the concept of friendship as it was defined contested and
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distorted by writers of the early eighteenth century setting well known canonical
texts the beggar s opera gulliver s travels alongside lesser known works it portrays
a literary world renegotiating the meaning of public and private virtue domestic
terrorist groups like all violent nonstate actors compete with governments for their
monopoly on violence and their legitimacy in representing the citizenry battle for
allegiance shows violence is neither the only nor the most effective way in which
nonstate actors and governments work to achieve their goals as much as nonviolent
strategies are a rarely considered piece of the puzzle the role of the audience is
another crucial piece often downplayed in the literature many studies emphasize the
interactions between the government and the terrorist group at the expense of the
constituency but the constituency is the common cluster for both actors to gain
legitimacy and to demand its allegiance in fact the competition between the two
actors goes far beyond who is superior in terms of military force and tactics the
hardest battles are fought over the allegiance of the citizens using a multimethod
approach based on exclusive interviews and focus groups from turkey and large n
original data from around the world seden akcinaroglu and efe tokdemir present the
first systematic empirical analysis of the ways in which terrorist groups the
government and the citizens relate to each other in a triadic web of action they
study the nonviolent actions of terrorist groups toward their constituencies the
nonviolent actions of governments toward terrorists and the nonviolent actions of
governments toward the terrorist group s constituencies by investigating the causes
targets and consequences of accommodative actions this book sheds light on an
important but generally ignored aspect of terrorism interactive nonviolent
strategies bound to a man she cannot love queen alera of hytanica must forget narian
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the young man who holds her heart for narian is destined to conquer hytanica at the
behest of his master the powerful magic user known as the overlord alera doesn t
truly believe narian will fight against hytanica until cokyrian troops attack with
narian commanding the charge faced with the greatest betrayal a heart can know alera
must set aside personal feelings and lead her kingdom through its darkest time and
when all hope will and courage seem lost she must find strength and remember that
even the blackest night must have a dawn having returned home marla seems to quickly
forget her faery prince leif and strangely she starts seeing her best friend jack in
a different way tensions mount within this doomed love triangle after leif unwilling
to part with his betrothed strikes a deal with his father the fiery king telophy to
travel to earth to win marla back meanwhile in the enchanting land of faera more and
more of king telophy s subjects are vanishing victims of a shadowy presence leif
flies back to faera with marla and jack to help vanquish this deadly threat shifting
shadows bonds of blood and with their lives in danger â marla is conflicted relying
on both leif and jack for support but who will she choose and can the three save
faera in time nazi salutes and nazi behavior originated from the usa s pledge of
allegiance to the flag the nazi swastika represented crossed s letters for
socialists under the nazis the national socialist german workers party the pledge
was written in 1892 by francis bellamy francis was cousin to edward bellamy author
of an international bestseller in 1888 that launched the nationalism movement edward
s book was translated into every major language including german francis and edward
were both self proclaimed socialists in the nationalism movement and they promoted
military socialism the bellamys wanted government to take over all schools when the
government granted their wish the government s schools imposed segregation by law
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and taught racism as official policy government schools also forced robotic chanting
to flags all of that behavior even outlasted german national socialism or nazism
although german national socialists did not call themselves nazis they called
themselves socialists and national socialists in addition to the notorious salute
american socialists also bear some blame for the notorious symbol used by the
national socialist german workers party on its flag edward bellamy worked with the
theosophical society another socialist group and during that time the theosophical
society used the symbol adopted later by german national socialists the symbol is
commonly called a swastika although german socialists called it a hakenkreuz hooked
cross despite being an ancient symbol the swastika was altered for use as
overlapping s letters for socialism it was turned 45 degrees from the horizontal and
was oriented in the s letter s direction to highlight the overlapping s letters for
socialists similar alphabetic symbolism was used in the ss division two s letters
for schutzstaffel and similar symbolism is still visible today and everyday on the
streets as vw emblems two v letters or a v and a w letter conjoined for volkswagen
as part of the anti libertarian practice people were persecuted for refusing to
perform the straight armed salute and mechanical chanting to the national flag that
happened at the same time in the usa and in germany the pledge s early right armed
salute was not an ancient roman salute the ancient roman salute is a myth professor
rex curry showed that the ancient roman salute myth came from the pledge take the
pledge not to pledge stop kissing the government s butt every morning remove the
pledge from the flag remove flags from schools remove schools from government for
more information visit the site that archives the work of the nation s leading
authority on the pledge of allegiance the historian dr rex curry lies are exposed to
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reveal the following the nazi salute was performed by public officials in the usa
from 1892 through 1942 what happened to the photographs and films of the american
nazi salute performed by federal state county and local officials those photos and
films are rare because people don t want to know the truth public officials in the
usa who preceded the german socialist hitler and the italian socialist mussolini
were sources for the stiff armed salute and robotic chanting in those countries and
other foreign countries explore how the ancient roman salute myth originated from
the city of rome in the state of new york not italy francis bellamy s hometown learn
about mussolini s strange gift to the city of rome ny a statue of two human male
infants suckling on a female wolf that statue remains on display in rome ny learn
how the word fascist is related to the word faggot discover how the military salute
was the origin of the nazi salute read why the pledge of allegiance would not be
performed by anyone other than kooks if the truth were taught in school find out who
you are what you are and how you got to be that way also learn who you should blame
your teacher and the government s schools debunk myths about adolf hitler joseph
stalin mao zedong francis bellamy and his cousin edward bellamy fascism unionism
socialism genocide swastikas the pledge of allegiance to the flag the cliche under
god christianity ancient rome military socialism crony socialism and the military
socialism complex the pointer institute proudly presents another news breaking
volume from the dead writers club dwc and micky barnetti lies your teacher taught
you are illuminated from the work of the historian dr rex curry micky barnetti is a
philologist and a forensic fraud analyst barnetti s work led to the arrest trial
conviction and imprisonment of america s dumbest criminals and the foreclosure of
their homes along with victim restitution liens and criminal forfeiture judgments in
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amounts totaling millions of dollars barnetti collaborates with the dead writer s
club dwc an author s group and assists the pointer institute for media studies to
provide remedial education to journalists about history economics and government
inspiration for the thrilling amazon prime series jack ryan the clock is ticking and
president jack ryan is running out of time a us navy commander is attacked while
having dinner with his wife by an unidentified russian man a cia operative
travelling on a canadian passport is intercepted and interrogated at tehran airport
a team of fbi officers are arrested by indonesian police for travelling under fake
passports in jakarta these apparently unrelated incidents point to a compromise in
us government security and jack ryan and his team must find out where it is coming
from from maryland to macedonia they frantically battle shadowy forces who are
looking to drag the us president into a ground war with isis james h toner is
professor of international relations and military ethics at the u s air war college
and author of morals under the gun luke skywalker is learning about the force while
han solo struggles with the decision to join the rebel alliance leia helps run the
rebellion while dealing with her feelings for han and mara jade is doing the emperor
s dirty work having returned home marla seems to quickly forget her faery prince
leif and strangely she starts seeing her best friend jack in a different way
tensions mount within this doomed love triangle after leif unwilling to part with
his betrothed strikes a deal with his father the fiery king telophy to travel to
earth to win marla back meanwhile in the enchanting land of faera more and more of
king telophy s subjects are vanishing victims of a shadowy presence leif flies back
to faera with marla and jack to help vanquish this deadly threat shifting shadows
bonds of blood and with their lives in danger marla is conflicted relying on both
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leif and jack for support but who will she choose and can the three save faera in
time first published as part of the cambridge miscellany series in 1932 this book
presents the content of the lewis fry memorial lectures delivered at the university
of bristol by t r glover during the same year the volume contains a comprehensive
discussion of the works of horace and his influence upon succeeding generations
considers legislation to modify naturalization requirements and procedures and to
authorize citizenship revocation on disloyalty grounds what does it really mean for
christians to live as faithful kingdom citizens in today s world bitter partisan
conflict state sanctioned torture economic injustice ethical corruption even a
cursory glance over daily news headlines shows a stark contrast between the american
political state and the kingdom of heaven where then does the christian s ultimate
allegiance lie in i pledge allegiance david crump issues a clarion call to jesus s
twenty first century disciples stirring them up to heed god s word and live out
their kingdom citizenship here on earth closely examining the ethical teachings of
jesus and his apostles in the new testament and using real world examples to
illustrate the vital issues at stake crump challenges christians to embrace the
radical counterintuitive upside down way of jesus a way of living and thinking that
turns the world s values on their head smashes through stale political and cultural
conventions and welcomes god s kingdom into the very heart of our shared society
this provocative volume explores how and why the word patriot has been appropriated
by those who fight against the u s government sometimes advocating violence in
support of their goals today as in the past some patriot groups in america long for
a return to traditional values and believe it is their duty to stop an intrusive
government from whittling away at the freedoms that define the united states this
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book looks at the origins and current activities of such groups through an
exploration of the dual nature of the patriot in american mythos the unquestioning
lover of the country and its policies versus the man or woman who places the
founding principle of limited government above all else focusing on contemporary
patriot groups and their impact on u s society the work offers insights into factors
that have contributed to the rise of such groups in the past that are again
manifesting themselves it explores the groups motivations and justifications and
shows how these groups use the emotionally powerful sentiment of patriotism to
agitate for change and promote political violence perhaps most significant for
readers is a discussion of the beliefs that divide the american public today as
reflected in the ideologies of patriot groups and what this means for the future the
central aim of the gospel of mark is to introduce the reader to jesus christ the son
of god in this book macdonald examines not just what the gospel writer says but also
how he says it when the gospel of mark is examined as a complete work and the motifs
of allegiance opposition and misunderstand are traced through the narrative mark is
seen to be a rather sophisticated literary work the gospel writer is not simply a
compiler of tradition but one who shaped his narrative for specific rhetorical aims
namely that his audience both ancient and modern would recognize jesus as the son of
god and respond to him with allegiance king leos of károví the tyrannical despot
whose magic made him near immortal and who controlled a tattered empire for
centuries through fear and intimidation is finally dead ilse zhalina watched as the
magical jewels that gave him such power reunited into a single essence a manifestly
god like creature who then disappeared into the cosmic void ilse is now free to
fulfill her promise to valara baussay the rogue queen of morennioù who wants to
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return to her kingdom and claim her throne ilse will do all in her power to help
valara if only as a means to get to her home home to her lover raul kosenmark who is
gathering forces in their homeland of veraene now that leos is dead in order to save
them from an ill advised war pulled by duty and honor ilse makes this long journey
back to where her story began to complete the journey she attempted lives and
centuries before and bring peace between the kingdoms along the way she learns some
hard truths and finally comes to a crossroads of power and magic she must decide if
duty is stronger than a love that she has sought through countless lifetimes will
isle give up her heart s desire so that her nation can finally know lasting peace
allegiance is the thrilling conclusion to beth bernobich s river of souls trilogy
having returned home marla seems to quickly forget all about the enchanting land of
faera and her faery prince leif now marla only has eyes for her best friend jack
tensions begin to mount with this doomed love triangle when leif travels to earth
having realised that he can t be without his betrothed marla when they get word that
all is not right in faera that fae are going missing and there is an evil prescense
haunting the land marla and leif must return to faera bringing her friends with them
to attempt to overcome the dark creatures who will marla choose jack or leif and can
they save faera in time we are saved by faith when we trust that jesus died for our
sins this is the gospel or so we are taught but what is faith and does this
accurately summarize the gospel because faith is frequently misunderstood and the
climax of the gospel misidentified the gospel s full power remains untapped while
offering a fresh proposal for what faith means within a biblical theology of
salvation matthew bates presses the church toward a new precision we are saved
solely by allegiance to jesus the king instead of faith alone christians must speak
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about salvation by allegiance alone the book includes discussion questions for
students pastors and church groups and a foreword by scot mcknight interrogating the
concepts of allegiance and identity in a globalised world involves renewing our
understanding of membership and participation within and beyond the nation state
allegiance can be used to define a singular national identity and common connection
to a nation state in a global context however we need more dynamic conceptions to
understand the importance of maintaining diversity and building allegiance with
others outside borders understanding how allegiance and identity are being
reconfigured today provides valuable insights into important contemporary debates
around citizenship this book reveals how public and international law understand
allegiance and identity each involves viewing the nation state as fundamental to
concepts of allegiance and identity but they also see the world slightly differently
with contributions from philosophers political scientists and social psychologists
the result is a thorough appraisal of allegiance and identity in a range of socio
legal contexts the unparalleled romantic adventure of nalini singh s new york times
bestselling series continues as a new dawn begins for the psy changeling world a
staggering transformation has put the psy humans and changelings at a crossroads the
trinity accord promises a new era of cooperation between disparate races and groups
it is a beacon of hope held together by many hands old enemies new allies wary
loners but a century of distrust and suspicion can t be so easily forgotten and it
threatens to shatter trinity from within at any moment as rival members vie for
dominance chaos and evil gather in the shadows and a kidnapped woman s cry for help
washes up in san francisco while the consortium turns its murderous gaze toward a
child who is the embodiment of change of love of piercing hope a child who is both
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psy and changeling to find the lost and protect the vulnerable and to save trinity
no one can stand alone this is a time of loyalty across divisions of bonds woven
into the heart and the soul of heroes known and unknown standing back to back and
holding the line but is an allegiance of honor even possible with traitors lurking
in their midst publishers weekly on shards of hope in 1727 the pennsylvania
provincial council passed a law requiring all foreign immigrants i e those of non
british origin to swear an oath of allegiance to the crown lists of these immigrants
were originally assembled for publication in the pennsylvania archives ser 2 vol
xvii and they are reprinted here without change this work then is an exhaustive list
of foreigners mostly germans who immigrated into the province and later the state of
pennsylvania between the years 1727 and 1775 and again during the years 1786 1808
more to the point it is a collection of ships passenger lists in many cases the
lists being transcribed in entirety with captains lists of passengers running up to
the relatively late year of 1808 along with the full name of the immigrant including
the names of all males over the age of sixteen since that was the age they were
obliged to take the oath such information is given as name of ship date of arrival
port of origin and in some instances ages names of wives and names of children an
exhaustive index of surnames running to more than 100 pages contains about 35 000
references explores atheist michael newdow s constitutional challenge and how the
news media marginalized him from the moment the ninth circuit handed down its
controversial ruling that the pledge of allegiance was unconstitutional in 1892 a
magazine writer named francis bellamy came up with a simple 23 word statement of
loyalty to the united states of america this statement forms the basis for the
pledge of allegiance which today is often recited by americans at the start of the



saskia sassen and the sociology of globalization a

2023-09-15 14/36
saskia sassen and the

sociology of globalization
a

school day or before public meetings reciting the pledge is a promise that the
person will support and be faithful to the united states of america and to the core
values on which our nation was founded the pledge of allegiance remains an important
symbol of american values including liberty and justice for all is faith in jesus
enough for salvation perhaps says matthew bates but we re missing pieces of the
gospel the biblical gospel can never change yet our understanding of the gospel must
change the church needs an allegiance shift popular pastoral resources on the gospel
are causing widespread confusion bates shows that the biblical gospel is different
fuller and more beautiful than we have been led to believe he explains that saving
faith doesn t come through trust in jesus s death on the cross alone but through
allegiance to christ the king there is only one true gospel and one required
response allegiance bates ignited conversation with his successful and influential
book salvation by allegiance alone here he goes deeper while making his acclaimed
teaching on salvation more accessible and experiential for believers who want to
better understand and share the gospel gospel allegiance includes a guide for
further conversation making it ideal for church groups pastors leaders and students
weaving together theoretical historical and legal approaches this book offers a
fresh perspective on the modern revival of the concept of allegiance identifying and
contextualising its evolving association with theories of citizenship using freud s
correspondence this book argues that his jewishness was in fact a source of energy
and pride for him and that he identified with both jewish and humanist traditions
gresser presents an extended analysis of freud s personal correspondence arranged in
chronological order the material conveys a vivid sense of freud s personal and
psychological development close reading of freud s letters with frequent attention
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to the original german and its cultural context allows gresser to weave a
fascinating story of freud s life and jewish commitments as seen through the words
of the master himself the book culminates in an extended discussion of freud s last
and most deliberately jewish work moses and monotheism gresser thus initiates a
discussion about modern jewish identity that will be of interest to anyone concerned
about questions of the relationship between tradition and modernity and between the
particular and the universal that moderns struggle with in the search for
authenticity a sharp haunting and lyrical collection that attempts to understand
what we owe the spaces we inhabit this book is about the things which could unite
rather than divide poets during the english civil wars friendship patronage
relations literary admiration and anti clericalism the central figure is andrew
marvell renowned for his ambivalent allegiance in the late 1640s little is known
about marvell s associations in this period when many of his best known lyrics were
composed the london literary circle which formed in 1647 under the patronage of the
wealthy royalist thomas stanley included cavalier friends of marvell such as richard
lovelace but also john hall a parliamentarian propagandist inspired by reading
milton marvell is placed in the context of stanley s impressive circle of friends
and their efforts to develop english lyric capability in the absence of traditional
court patronage by recovering the cultural values that were shared by marvell and
the like minded men with whom he moved in the literary circles of post war london we
are more likely to find the reasons for their decisions about political allegiance
by focusing on a circle of friends and associates we can also get a sense of how
they communicated with and influenced one another through their verse there are
innovative readings of milton s sonnets and lovelace s lyric verse while new light
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is shed on the origins and audience not only of marvell s early political poems
including the horatian ode but lyrics such as to his coy mistress electronic support
measures consist of passive receivers which can identify emitters coming from a
small bearing angle which in turn can be related to platforms that belong to 3
classes either friend neutral or hostile decision makers prefer results presented in
stanag 1241 allegiance form which adds 2 new classes assumed friend and suspect
dezert smarandache theory dsmt is particularly suited to this problem since it
allows for intersections between the original 3 classes in this way an intersection
of friend and neutral can lead to an assumed friend and an intersection of hostile
and neutral can lead to a suspect why do we place our hand on our heart when we say
the pledge of allegiance who wrote the original pledge how has it changed over the
years readers will learn the history and meaning behind these familiar words through
easy to follow text and color photos a follow up activity encourages readers to
research pledges and flags from around the world
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Star Trek: The Original Series: Allegiance in Exile 2013-01-29 captain james t kirk
embarks on a mission that he may soon regret in this all new original series
adventure from the new york times bestselling author a beautiful green world rich in
fertile soil and temperate climate a textbook class m planet that should be teeming
with life scans show no life signs but there are refined metals including those
associated with a space faring race and a lone city but where are all of the
inhabitants captain james t kirk leads a landing party from the u s s enterprise
hoping to get some answers the away team discovers a city in ruins covered by dust
utterly bereft of life tricorder readings indicate that this is no ancient
metropolis it has been deserted only for a year and just beyond the citadel lies
what appears to be an ancient spaceport a graveyard of ships that have clearly been
sabotaged with these ruins too far from either the klingon or the romulan empires
the enterprise crew can only wonder who could have done this and could this unnamed
threat now pose an imminent danger to the federation
Star Trek: The Original Series: Allegiance in Exile 2013-01-29 captain james t kirk
embarks on a mission that he may soon regret in this all new original series
adventure from the new york times bestselling author a beautiful green world rich in
fertile soil and temperate climate a textbook class m planet that should be teeming
with life scans show no life signs but there are refined metals including those
associated with a space faring race and a lone city but where are all of the
inhabitants captain james t kirk leads a landing party from the u s s enterprise
hoping to get some answers the away team discovers a city in ruins covered by dust
utterly bereft of life tricorder readings indicate that this is no ancient
metropolis it has been deserted only for a year and just beyond the citadel lies
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what appears to be an ancient spaceport a graveyard of ships that have clearly been
sabotaged with these ruins too far from either the klingon or the romulan empires
the enterprise crew can only wonder who could have done this and could this unnamed
threat now pose an imminent danger to the federation
The Allegiance Series 2024-03-19 discover the allengiance series from bestselling
author edie baylis a gripping gangland series perfect for fans of kimberley chambers
heather atkinson and caz finlay from start to finish fast paced and gripping
gangland fiction at its best bestselling author kerry kaya takeover fallout vendetta
payback judgement takeover daddy s girl samantha reynold hadn t bargained on
unexpectedly needing to step into her father s shoes and take over the family casino
business pampered and spoiled sam knows nothing about the rules of this glamorous
but deadly new world she has a lot to learn and even more to prove but she won t let
her family down especially when it looks like they could lose everything to their
biggest rivals the stoker family eldest son sebastian hasn t got time to pander to
pretty girl samantha as she plays at being boss rumours are swirling around the
streets of birmingham that have the power to rip the stoker family apart and destroy
everything they ve built and seb will stop at nothing to ensure that in this
takeover only one will succeed fallout with the odds stacked against her samantha
reynold is determined to prove she s tough enough to be the boss but when a secret
from the past threatens to ruin sam s reputation she suddenly feels very alone in
this dark new world there s only one man she can turn to rival club owner sebastian
stoker seb knows first hand how secrets and lies can tear a family apart he wants to
protect sam at all costs but siding with her could threaten his own position as head
of the stoker family and risk accusations of betrayal with loyalties divided and two
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families at war the fallout could be deadly vendetta once bitter enemies samantha
reynold and seb stoker s powerful alliance enables their firms and casinos to go
from strength to strength with the families no longer in opposition it seems that
sam and seb are untouchable but not everyone is happy with the new power couple of
the club world unbeknownst to everyone someone new wants to see sam s perfect life
ruined and they will stop at nothing to seek their revenge even if it means
destroying everything and everyone in their path with tensions high sam and seb must
put their trust in each other completely but can they trust those closest to them or
do they have a vendetta of their own payback revenge will come at a price with his
once thriving casino business now in ruins seb stoker is certain about two things
one he will rebuild bigger and better than ever and two someone will pay for
torching his club but until that day comes seb has bigger things to worry about and
a business deal that could make or break them all sam reynold knows seb is out for
revenge and she ll do anything she can to help him but sam has her own enemies and
battles to fight ones much closer to home with pressure mounting for both of them
tensions run high judgement samantha reynold and seb stoker are looking forward to
the future together with all the recent trials and tribulations from the past
seemingly over their new life together looks brighter than ever or does it because
unbeknownst to them both danger is circling marina devlin wants to destroy her
sister samantha once and for all and will stop at nothing to have her revenge and
judgement day is looming in this final encounter only one can survive
Friendship and Allegiance in Eighteenth-Century Literature 2013-06-13 friendship and
allegiance explores the concept of friendship as it was defined contested and
distorted by writers of the early eighteenth century setting well known canonical
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texts the beggar s opera gulliver s travels alongside lesser known works it portrays
a literary world renegotiating the meaning of public and private virtue
Battle for Allegiance 2020-07-24 domestic terrorist groups like all violent nonstate
actors compete with governments for their monopoly on violence and their legitimacy
in representing the citizenry battle for allegiance shows violence is neither the
only nor the most effective way in which nonstate actors and governments work to
achieve their goals as much as nonviolent strategies are a rarely considered piece
of the puzzle the role of the audience is another crucial piece often downplayed in
the literature many studies emphasize the interactions between the government and
the terrorist group at the expense of the constituency but the constituency is the
common cluster for both actors to gain legitimacy and to demand its allegiance in
fact the competition between the two actors goes far beyond who is superior in terms
of military force and tactics the hardest battles are fought over the allegiance of
the citizens using a multimethod approach based on exclusive interviews and focus
groups from turkey and large n original data from around the world seden akcinaroglu
and efe tokdemir present the first systematic empirical analysis of the ways in
which terrorist groups the government and the citizens relate to each other in a
triadic web of action they study the nonviolent actions of terrorist groups toward
their constituencies the nonviolent actions of governments toward terrorists and the
nonviolent actions of governments toward the terrorist group s constituencies by
investigating the causes targets and consequences of accommodative actions this book
sheds light on an important but generally ignored aspect of terrorism interactive
nonviolent strategies
The Vatican Decrees in Their Bearing on Civil Allegiance 1875 bound to a man she
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cannot love queen alera of hytanica must forget narian the young man who holds her
heart for narian is destined to conquer hytanica at the behest of his master the
powerful magic user known as the overlord alera doesn t truly believe narian will
fight against hytanica until cokyrian troops attack with narian commanding the
charge faced with the greatest betrayal a heart can know alera must set aside
personal feelings and lead her kingdom through its darkest time and when all hope
will and courage seem lost she must find strength and remember that even the
blackest night must have a dawn
Allegiance 2012 having returned home marla seems to quickly forget her faery prince
leif and strangely she starts seeing her best friend jack in a different way
tensions mount within this doomed love triangle after leif unwilling to part with
his betrothed strikes a deal with his father the fiery king telophy to travel to
earth to win marla back meanwhile in the enchanting land of faera more and more of
king telophy s subjects are vanishing victims of a shadowy presence leif flies back
to faera with marla and jack to help vanquish this deadly threat shifting shadows
bonds of blood and with their lives in danger â marla is conflicted relying on both
leif and jack for support but who will she choose and can the three save faera in
time
Allegiance 2018-08-24 nazi salutes and nazi behavior originated from the usa s
pledge of allegiance to the flag the nazi swastika represented crossed s letters for
socialists under the nazis the national socialist german workers party the pledge
was written in 1892 by francis bellamy francis was cousin to edward bellamy author
of an international bestseller in 1888 that launched the nationalism movement edward
s book was translated into every major language including german francis and edward
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were both self proclaimed socialists in the nationalism movement and they promoted
military socialism the bellamys wanted government to take over all schools when the
government granted their wish the government s schools imposed segregation by law
and taught racism as official policy government schools also forced robotic chanting
to flags all of that behavior even outlasted german national socialism or nazism
although german national socialists did not call themselves nazis they called
themselves socialists and national socialists in addition to the notorious salute
american socialists also bear some blame for the notorious symbol used by the
national socialist german workers party on its flag edward bellamy worked with the
theosophical society another socialist group and during that time the theosophical
society used the symbol adopted later by german national socialists the symbol is
commonly called a swastika although german socialists called it a hakenkreuz hooked
cross despite being an ancient symbol the swastika was altered for use as
overlapping s letters for socialism it was turned 45 degrees from the horizontal and
was oriented in the s letter s direction to highlight the overlapping s letters for
socialists similar alphabetic symbolism was used in the ss division two s letters
for schutzstaffel and similar symbolism is still visible today and everyday on the
streets as vw emblems two v letters or a v and a w letter conjoined for volkswagen
as part of the anti libertarian practice people were persecuted for refusing to
perform the straight armed salute and mechanical chanting to the national flag that
happened at the same time in the usa and in germany the pledge s early right armed
salute was not an ancient roman salute the ancient roman salute is a myth professor
rex curry showed that the ancient roman salute myth came from the pledge take the
pledge not to pledge stop kissing the government s butt every morning remove the
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pledge from the flag remove flags from schools remove schools from government for
more information visit the site that archives the work of the nation s leading
authority on the pledge of allegiance the historian dr rex curry
Pledge of Allegiance and Swastika Secrets 2013-01-11 lies are exposed to reveal the
following the nazi salute was performed by public officials in the usa from 1892
through 1942 what happened to the photographs and films of the american nazi salute
performed by federal state county and local officials those photos and films are
rare because people don t want to know the truth public officials in the usa who
preceded the german socialist hitler and the italian socialist mussolini were
sources for the stiff armed salute and robotic chanting in those countries and other
foreign countries explore how the ancient roman salute myth originated from the city
of rome in the state of new york not italy francis bellamy s hometown learn about
mussolini s strange gift to the city of rome ny a statue of two human male infants
suckling on a female wolf that statue remains on display in rome ny learn how the
word fascist is related to the word faggot discover how the military salute was the
origin of the nazi salute read why the pledge of allegiance would not be performed
by anyone other than kooks if the truth were taught in school find out who you are
what you are and how you got to be that way also learn who you should blame your
teacher and the government s schools debunk myths about adolf hitler joseph stalin
mao zedong francis bellamy and his cousin edward bellamy fascism unionism socialism
genocide swastikas the pledge of allegiance to the flag the cliche under god
christianity ancient rome military socialism crony socialism and the military
socialism complex the pointer institute proudly presents another news breaking
volume from the dead writers club dwc and micky barnetti lies your teacher taught
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you are illuminated from the work of the historian dr rex curry micky barnetti is a
philologist and a forensic fraud analyst barnetti s work led to the arrest trial
conviction and imprisonment of america s dumbest criminals and the foreclosure of
their homes along with victim restitution liens and criminal forfeiture judgments in
amounts totaling millions of dollars barnetti collaborates with the dead writer s
club dwc an author s group and assists the pointer institute for media studies to
provide remedial education to journalists about history economics and government
Lies My Teacher Told Me: Swastikas, Nazis, Pledge of Allegiance Lies Exposed by Rex
Curry and Francis & Edward Bellamy 2015-07-29 inspiration for the thrilling amazon
prime series jack ryan the clock is ticking and president jack ryan is running out
of time a us navy commander is attacked while having dinner with his wife by an
unidentified russian man a cia operative travelling on a canadian passport is
intercepted and interrogated at tehran airport a team of fbi officers are arrested
by indonesian police for travelling under fake passports in jakarta these apparently
unrelated incidents point to a compromise in us government security and jack ryan
and his team must find out where it is coming from from maryland to macedonia they
frantically battle shadowy forces who are looking to drag the us president into a
ground war with isis
Religious loyalty, or old allegiance to the new king: a sermon [on Prov. xxiv. 21]
preached ... 8 Feb. 1684 [on the accession of James II.]. 1685 james h toner is
professor of international relations and military ethics at the u s air war college
and author of morals under the gun
Tom Clancy's True Faith and Allegiance 2016-12-01 luke skywalker is learning about
the force while han solo struggles with the decision to join the rebel alliance leia
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helps run the rebellion while dealing with her feelings for han and mara jade is
doing the emperor s dirty work
True Faith And Allegiance 2014-04-23 having returned home marla seems to quickly
forget her faery prince leif and strangely she starts seeing her best friend jack in
a different way tensions mount within this doomed love triangle after leif unwilling
to part with his betrothed strikes a deal with his father the fiery king telophy to
travel to earth to win marla back meanwhile in the enchanting land of faera more and
more of king telophy s subjects are vanishing victims of a shadowy presence leif
flies back to faera with marla and jack to help vanquish this deadly threat shifting
shadows bonds of blood and with their lives in danger marla is conflicted relying on
both leif and jack for support but who will she choose and can the three save faera
in time
Star Wars 2007 first published as part of the cambridge miscellany series in 1932
this book presents the content of the lewis fry memorial lectures delivered at the
university of bristol by t r glover during the same year the volume contains a
comprehensive discussion of the works of horace and his influence upon succeeding
generations
The Betrothed Series 2018-08-23 considers legislation to modify naturalization
requirements and procedures and to authorize citizenship revocation on disloyalty
grounds
Horace: A Return to Allegiance 2012-04-19 what does it really mean for christians to
live as faithful kingdom citizens in today s world bitter partisan conflict state
sanctioned torture economic injustice ethical corruption even a cursory glance over
daily news headlines shows a stark contrast between the american political state and
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the kingdom of heaven where then does the christian s ultimate allegiance lie in i
pledge allegiance david crump issues a clarion call to jesus s twenty first century
disciples stirring them up to heed god s word and live out their kingdom citizenship
here on earth closely examining the ethical teachings of jesus and his apostles in
the new testament and using real world examples to illustrate the vital issues at
stake crump challenges christians to embrace the radical counterintuitive upside
down way of jesus a way of living and thinking that turns the world s values on
their head smashes through stale political and cultural conventions and welcomes god
s kingdom into the very heart of our shared society
Horace: A Return to Allegiance 1987 this provocative volume explores how and why the
word patriot has been appropriated by those who fight against the u s government
sometimes advocating violence in support of their goals today as in the past some
patriot groups in america long for a return to traditional values and believe it is
their duty to stop an intrusive government from whittling away at the freedoms that
define the united states this book looks at the origins and current activities of
such groups through an exploration of the dual nature of the patriot in american
mythos the unquestioning lover of the country and its policies versus the man or
woman who places the founding principle of limited government above all else
focusing on contemporary patriot groups and their impact on u s society the work
offers insights into factors that have contributed to the rise of such groups in the
past that are again manifesting themselves it explores the groups motivations and
justifications and shows how these groups use the emotionally powerful sentiment of
patriotism to agitate for change and promote political violence perhaps most
significant for readers is a discussion of the beliefs that divide the american
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public today as reflected in the ideologies of patriot groups and what this means
for the future
To Amend the Nationality Act of 1940 1942 the central aim of the gospel of mark is
to introduce the reader to jesus christ the son of god in this book macdonald
examines not just what the gospel writer says but also how he says it when the
gospel of mark is examined as a complete work and the motifs of allegiance
opposition and misunderstand are traced through the narrative mark is seen to be a
rather sophisticated literary work the gospel writer is not simply a compiler of
tradition but one who shaped his narrative for specific rhetorical aims namely that
his audience both ancient and modern would recognize jesus as the son of god and
respond to him with allegiance
I Pledge Allegiance 2018-02-01 king leos of károví the tyrannical despot whose magic
made him near immortal and who controlled a tattered empire for centuries through
fear and intimidation is finally dead ilse zhalina watched as the magical jewels
that gave him such power reunited into a single essence a manifestly god like
creature who then disappeared into the cosmic void ilse is now free to fulfill her
promise to valara baussay the rogue queen of morennioù who wants to return to her
kingdom and claim her throne ilse will do all in her power to help valara if only as
a means to get to her home home to her lover raul kosenmark who is gathering forces
in their homeland of veraene now that leos is dead in order to save them from an ill
advised war pulled by duty and honor ilse makes this long journey back to where her
story began to complete the journey she attempted lives and centuries before and
bring peace between the kingdoms along the way she learns some hard truths and
finally comes to a crossroads of power and magic she must decide if duty is stronger
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than a love that she has sought through countless lifetimes will isle give up her
heart s desire so that her nation can finally know lasting peace allegiance is the
thrilling conclusion to beth bernobich s river of souls trilogy
Allegiance to Liberty 2014-11-25 having returned home marla seems to quickly forget
all about the enchanting land of faera and her faery prince leif now marla only has
eyes for her best friend jack tensions begin to mount with this doomed love triangle
when leif travels to earth having realised that he can t be without his betrothed
marla when they get word that all is not right in faera that fae are going missing
and there is an evil prescense haunting the land marla and leif must return to faera
bringing her friends with them to attempt to overcome the dark creatures who will
marla choose jack or leif and can they save faera in time
Allegiance, Opposition, and Misunderstanding 2018-03-07 we are saved by faith when
we trust that jesus died for our sins this is the gospel or so we are taught but
what is faith and does this accurately summarize the gospel because faith is
frequently misunderstood and the climax of the gospel misidentified the gospel s
full power remains untapped while offering a fresh proposal for what faith means
within a biblical theology of salvation matthew bates presses the church toward a
new precision we are saved solely by allegiance to jesus the king instead of faith
alone christians must speak about salvation by allegiance alone the book includes
discussion questions for students pastors and church groups and a foreword by scot
mcknight
The Case of the Allegiance Due to Soveraign Powers, Stated and Resolved, Etc 1691
interrogating the concepts of allegiance and identity in a globalised world involves
renewing our understanding of membership and participation within and beyond the
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nation state allegiance can be used to define a singular national identity and
common connection to a nation state in a global context however we need more dynamic
conceptions to understand the importance of maintaining diversity and building
allegiance with others outside borders understanding how allegiance and identity are
being reconfigured today provides valuable insights into important contemporary
debates around citizenship this book reveals how public and international law
understand allegiance and identity each involves viewing the nation state as
fundamental to concepts of allegiance and identity but they also see the world
slightly differently with contributions from philosophers political scientists and
social psychologists the result is a thorough appraisal of allegiance and identity
in a range of socio legal contexts
Allegiance 2015-10-27 the unparalleled romantic adventure of nalini singh s new york
times bestselling series continues as a new dawn begins for the psy changeling world
a staggering transformation has put the psy humans and changelings at a crossroads
the trinity accord promises a new era of cooperation between disparate races and
groups it is a beacon of hope held together by many hands old enemies new allies
wary loners but a century of distrust and suspicion can t be so easily forgotten and
it threatens to shatter trinity from within at any moment as rival members vie for
dominance chaos and evil gather in the shadows and a kidnapped woman s cry for help
washes up in san francisco while the consortium turns its murderous gaze toward a
child who is the embodiment of change of love of piercing hope a child who is both
psy and changeling to find the lost and protect the vulnerable and to save trinity
no one can stand alone this is a time of loyalty across divisions of bonds woven
into the heart and the soul of heroes known and unknown standing back to back and
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holding the line but is an allegiance of honor even possible with traitors lurking
in their midst publishers weekly on shards of hope
Allegiance 2014 in 1727 the pennsylvania provincial council passed a law requiring
all foreign immigrants i e those of non british origin to swear an oath of
allegiance to the crown lists of these immigrants were originally assembled for
publication in the pennsylvania archives ser 2 vol xvii and they are reprinted here
without change this work then is an exhaustive list of foreigners mostly germans who
immigrated into the province and later the state of pennsylvania between the years
1727 and 1775 and again during the years 1786 1808 more to the point it is a
collection of ships passenger lists in many cases the lists being transcribed in
entirety with captains lists of passengers running up to the relatively late year of
1808 along with the full name of the immigrant including the names of all males over
the age of sixteen since that was the age they were obliged to take the oath such
information is given as name of ship date of arrival port of origin and in some
instances ages names of wives and names of children an exhaustive index of surnames
running to more than 100 pages contains about 35 000 references
Salvation by Allegiance Alone 2017-03-14 explores atheist michael newdow s
constitutional challenge and how the news media marginalized him from the moment the
ninth circuit handed down its controversial ruling that the pledge of allegiance was
unconstitutional
Allegiance and Identity in a Globalised World 2014-11-06 in 1892 a magazine writer
named francis bellamy came up with a simple 23 word statement of loyalty to the
united states of america this statement forms the basis for the pledge of allegiance
which today is often recited by americans at the start of the school day or before
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public meetings reciting the pledge is a promise that the person will support and be
faithful to the united states of america and to the core values on which our nation
was founded the pledge of allegiance remains an important symbol of american values
including liberty and justice for all
Allegiance of Honor 2016-06-14 is faith in jesus enough for salvation perhaps says
matthew bates but we re missing pieces of the gospel the biblical gospel can never
change yet our understanding of the gospel must change the church needs an
allegiance shift popular pastoral resources on the gospel are causing widespread
confusion bates shows that the biblical gospel is different fuller and more
beautiful than we have been led to believe he explains that saving faith doesn t
come through trust in jesus s death on the cross alone but through allegiance to
christ the king there is only one true gospel and one required response allegiance
bates ignited conversation with his successful and influential book salvation by
allegiance alone here he goes deeper while making his acclaimed teaching on
salvation more accessible and experiential for believers who want to better
understand and share the gospel gospel allegiance includes a guide for further
conversation making it ideal for church groups pastors leaders and students
Names of Foreigners Who Took the Oath of Allegiance to the Province and State of
Pennsylvania, 1727-1775. with the Foreign Arrivals, 1786-1808 2010-02 weaving
together theoretical historical and legal approaches this book offers a fresh
perspective on the modern revival of the concept of allegiance identifying and
contextualising its evolving association with theories of citizenship
Taking on the Pledge of Allegiance 2012-02-01 using freud s correspondence this book
argues that his jewishness was in fact a source of energy and pride for him and that
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he identified with both jewish and humanist traditions gresser presents an extended
analysis of freud s personal correspondence arranged in chronological order the
material conveys a vivid sense of freud s personal and psychological development
close reading of freud s letters with frequent attention to the original german and
its cultural context allows gresser to weave a fascinating story of freud s life and
jewish commitments as seen through the words of the master himself the book
culminates in an extended discussion of freud s last and most deliberately jewish
work moses and monotheism gresser thus initiates a discussion about modern jewish
identity that will be of interest to anyone concerned about questions of the
relationship between tradition and modernity and between the particular and the
universal that moderns struggle with in the search for authenticity
Bill to Permit Oath of Allegiance by Candidates for Citizenship to be Made with
Certain Reservations 1930 a sharp haunting and lyrical collection that attempts to
understand what we owe the spaces we inhabit
The Pledge of Allegiance 2014-11-17 this book is about the things which could unite
rather than divide poets during the english civil wars friendship patronage
relations literary admiration and anti clericalism the central figure is andrew
marvell renowned for his ambivalent allegiance in the late 1640s little is known
about marvell s associations in this period when many of his best known lyrics were
composed the london literary circle which formed in 1647 under the patronage of the
wealthy royalist thomas stanley included cavalier friends of marvell such as richard
lovelace but also john hall a parliamentarian propagandist inspired by reading
milton marvell is placed in the context of stanley s impressive circle of friends
and their efforts to develop english lyric capability in the absence of traditional
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court patronage by recovering the cultural values that were shared by marvell and
the like minded men with whom he moved in the literary circles of post war london we
are more likely to find the reasons for their decisions about political allegiance
by focusing on a circle of friends and associates we can also get a sense of how
they communicated with and influenced one another through their verse there are
innovative readings of milton s sonnets and lovelace s lyric verse while new light
is shed on the origins and audience not only of marvell s early political poems
including the horatian ode but lyrics such as to his coy mistress
Gospel Allegiance 2019-09-17 electronic support measures consist of passive
receivers which can identify emitters coming from a small bearing angle which in
turn can be related to platforms that belong to 3 classes either friend neutral or
hostile decision makers prefer results presented in stanag 1241 allegiance form
which adds 2 new classes assumed friend and suspect dezert smarandache theory dsmt
is particularly suited to this problem since it allows for intersections between the
original 3 classes in this way an intersection of friend and neutral can lead to an
assumed friend and an intersection of hostile and neutral can lead to a suspect
Allegiance, Citizenship and the Law 2022-04-08 why do we place our hand on our heart
when we say the pledge of allegiance who wrote the original pledge how has it
changed over the years readers will learn the history and meaning behind these
familiar words through easy to follow text and color photos a follow up activity
encourages readers to research pledges and flags from around the world
Dual Allegiance 2012-02-01
allegiance 2012-02-15
The Indian Decisions (Old Series) 1912
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Poetry and Allegiance in the English Civil Wars 2008-11-20
Fusion of ESM allegiance reports using DSmT 1855
Chronicles of the Canongate. First series: The Highland widow. The two drovers. The
surgeon's daughter, &c 2016-12-15
Zoom in on the Pledge of Allegiance
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